
 

 READINGTON TOWNSHIP SEWER ADVISORY  

COMMITTE AGENDA 

  MARCH 28, 2017 

 

 

A. Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. announcing that all laws governing Open  

 Public Meetings Act have been met and that this meeting has been duly 

 advertised.  

 

B. Swearing in of Members of the Sewer Advisory Committee  
 

• William Meglaughlin for a one (1) year term 

• Ron Monaco for a one (1) year term 

• David Olsen for  a one (1) year term 
 

C. Nominations for Chairman for the year 2017  

 

D. Nominations for Vice-Chairman for the year 2017 

 

E. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES of meeting of October 26, 2016 

 

F. CORRESPONDENCE 

 

1.  Letter dated January 12, 2017 from Stephen Perdue, Stropa, Inc. regarding 

 Continued Interest in Adding Sewer Capacity to Property Located at 414 

 Route 22 West. 
 

2.  Letter dated March 10, 2016 from J. Douglas Orr, Esq., on behalf of 

 DeMarco Brothers Stoneyard, regarding Continued Request for Sewer 

 Capacity for Property located at 390/392 Highway 22. 
 

3.  Letter dated March 17, 2016 from J. Douglas Orr, Esq., on behalf of 

 Paul Weigand, regarding Continued Request for Sewer Capacity for 

 Property located at 16 Central Avenue. 

  

G. NEW BUSINESS 

 

1. Request for Additional Sewage Allocation (Block 32, Lot 12 and Block 

34, Lots 8, 10 and 11) – letter dated February 20, 2017 from Thomas Fik, 

PE, Carroll Engineering 

 

H. ADJOURNMENT  


